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Role of the Garden Supervisor
These guidelines are expected to be undertaken by those who have the task of supervision whilst in the garden; whether that supervision be caring for the needs of adults or children.

The supervisor must make themselves aware of and follow the previously promoted guidelines for all users of the garden; especially in the matters of Health and Safety.  These guidelines apply to all people visiting or using the garden.
Gardeners should not be climbing onto the garden beds. All accidents must be reported via the accident book, and treated with first aid if necessary – from the first-aid kit in the shed – this is the Supervisor’s responsibility.

The supervisor will be in charge of managing the use of the combination padlocks on the cyclone wire gate and on the shed. The gate padlock should be left hanging on the chain but clicked over to be locked whilst people are in the garden. At the end of the visit, both padlocks must be locked in their places – on the shed or the main gate. Supervisors must NOT give the combination lock codes for the gate and shed to their students!
It will be the supervisor’s responsibility to have a list of names prepared that can be requested by the WECPark Committee of those under their care during each visit to the garden. This list should be a check-list of names which is to be left in the garden shed. This list should show the time-in and time-out of all those visiting the garden. 

It will be the supervisor’s task to very carefully manage the use of water in the garden; watering from the main tank (via use of the hand watering cans or the small pump) is to be done down onto  ground-level nearest the roots of the plants, and sufficient as to maintain plant survival.. Please do not over-water or allow water to run onto the pathways. Taps should be checked that they are off at the end of each visit.

All tools should be returned clean to the garden shed and positioned in the racks.

All garden waste which is able to be composted should be broken up as small as possible and placed into one of our main compost bins. 

Other rubbish should be taken home by the users please.

